
“A brighter future for our children 
begins with good public schools. I fought 
to invest more in education this year to 

put students on the path to success.”

— Assemblymember Pamela J. Hunter



Assemblymember Pamela J. Hunter  
is fighting for our schools

“The Jamesville-DeWitt community  
is extremely grateful to the state 

Legislature and Assemblymember Hunter 
for their commitment to, and significant 
support of, public education. For J-D, it 
means we can continue to provide the 
same comprehensive program for our 

students. They are our future.” 
— Superintendent Alice Kendrick,  
Jamesville-DeWitt School District

Questions? Concerns? I’m here to help.
Assemblymember Pamela J. Hunter | HunterP@assembly.state.ny.us 
711 East Genesee St., 2nd Floor, Syracuse, NY 13210 | 315-449-9536


